
Dear ESGE-YEP Program Officials, 

We are delighted to in the ESGE-YEP Program scheduled for October 15-17, 2025, 

across various cities in Türkiye. We are thrilled to collaborate with you on this prestigious 

program. 

The Mersin University Faculty of Medicine, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, 

is honored to host participants and share our expertise. Our clinic provides a broad spectrum of 

services in gynecologic oncology, urogynecology, reproductive surgery, and benign 

gynecological surgeries. With a team of 5 professors and 2 associate professors, we offer a rich 

educational environment. 

Çukurova Regional Airport is 70 km from our city, with regular bus services between the 

airport and city center. Secure accommodation options, with ease of access to the clinics, will 

be communicated by our young center administrators. 

Mersin, located on Türkiye’s southern Mediterranean coast, is a city rich in historical and 

cultural heritage. Having hosted various civilizations for thousands of years, Mersin is now a 

dynamic metropolis offering all the amenities of modern living.  

Mersin’s history dates back to the Neolithic period. Known as Zephyrion in ancient times, 

the city was an important port during the Roman and Byzantine eras. The city has witnessed 

the interaction of diverse cultures, contributing to Mersin’s rich cultural fabric. The Mersin 

Archaeology Museum houses significant artifacts reflecting the city’s history. Ancient cities, 

historical fortresses, and religious structures showcase Mersin’s historical wealth. 

Mersin boasts a coastline along the azure waters of the Mediterranean. Its long coastline is 

renowned for its natural beaches and bays. The Taurus Mountains in the city’s hinterland offer 

natural beauty. Plateaus, forests, and natural parks provide various activities for nature 

enthusiasts. Mersin has a typical Mediterranean climate, with hot and dry summers and mild, 

rainy winters. 

We reiterate our gratitude for being part of this valuable program and wish you a successful 

process. 

Sincerely, 

Mersin University Faculty of Medicine, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology. 

 


